
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville, South Carolina
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24 September 2017

Dear Friends in Christ,

Most of us keep multiple calendars on our phones (personal, professional, social, academic, etc), and we 
make plans for important events in our lives by locating them in one of our many calendars. Moreover, we 
think of the moments in our calendars as linear - they are past, present, or future - even though the concept 
of linear time was unknown in most of human history and is largely a consequence of divine revelation by 
which we learn that the universe is created, not eternal. Time itself was created by God, who, having created 
time, chose to live in time by becoming man and living and dying for us to redeem every created thing - 
including time itself. For this reason, the sacred liturgy contains the intersection of time counted on a clock 
and the fullness of time at which the Word became flesh, and so we have a liturgical calendar to order the 
celebration of the sacred mysteries that make present to the Church in every time and place the saving events 
of the past and allow us to participate even now in the glory that is to come on the Last Day.

These are among the many reasons why the Church invests such effort in the calculation of time and the 
loving care of the liturgical calendar, and that explains why the West counts time by months and years as the 
result of a proclamation by Pope Gregory XIII in 1582. The civil calendar followed by most of the world exists 
because the Catholic Church wanted to be sure about the proper dates for the celebration of Easter, and this 
in turn shows us why the Church is so concerned with remaining mindful of dates in salvation history. Here 
are some dates in the coming weeks of which I hope you will be aware:

24 September is the feast of Our Lady of Walsingham, the principal Marian devotion of England
29 September is the feast of the Archangels Michael, Gabriel, and Raphael
9 October is the feast of Blessed John Henry Newman (d. 1890)
17 October is the feast of St Ignatius of Antioch (d.107)
22 October is the feast of Pope Saint John Paul the Great (d. 2005)
1 November is the Solemnity of All Saints, a holy day of obligation
2 November is the Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed - All Souls’ Day

All of time is sacred, and the Church’s liturgical calendar helps remind us of that fact in the midst of our 
scheduled obligations of work and play. Put a liturgical calendar on your phone or keep one at hand so that 
each day you will be reminded of this saving truth:

Christ yesterday and today, the Beginning and the End, the Alpha and the Omega. All time belongs to him 
and all the ages. To him be glory and power through every age for ever. Amen.

Father Newman
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GEORGE WEIGEL 
l ectur ing on his  new book 

 

Lessons in Hope:  
My Unexpected Life  with St John Paul II  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Saturday 
7 October 2017 

10.00 am 
Doors open at 9.30 am 

 
 
 
 
 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
Downtown Greenville 

 

Lecture in the Monsignor Baum Athletic Center 
 

Books wil l  be avai lable for  purchase and s igning by the author.  
 
 

Register online at https://stmarys.coursestorm.com/category/george-weigel 
 

Cost  $5 per person 
 

This event i s  for  adults  and mature teens.  

https://stmarys.coursestorm.com/category/george-weigel


Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Financial Report

Weekend of 16/17 September
     Needed               33,800
     Received             35,556
     Surplus                 1,756

     Poor Box                  414

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed             405,600
     Received           405,884
     Surplus                   284

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 24 September 2017
  
 

  7.30 am     @  John Travan
  9.00 am     @  Red & Libby Tuten
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 24 September 2017

Coffee & doughnuts: After the 9.00 am Mass (P)
Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass
9.00 am            3 & 4 Year Olds (K4 classroom of 
Sacred Heart Hall)
9.00 am            Scripture Study
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group (M)

  Monday, 25 September 2017

  7.00 am     @  Mary Frances Kelley
                        Robinson

Monday, 25 September 2017

6.30 pm            Cub Scouts
7.00 pm            Boy Scouts (M)

  Tuesday, 26 September 2017

  7.00 am         Harry A. Chapman,III
12.00 noon      Jesus & Carola Acosta
                        (60th Wedding Anniversary)

 Tuesday, 26 September 2017

8.30 am            Program of Catholic Studies
10.00 am          Council of Catholic Women
                         Retreat

 Wednesday, 27 September 2017
  
  7.00 am     @  Margaret Scarlett
12.00 noon  @  Bessie Dowling

Wednesday, 27 September 2017

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm    Religious Education
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies
6.30 pm            Introduction to Catholicism
                         (church)

  Thursday, 28 September 2017  

  7.00 am         John Dullea
12.00 noon      Ana Maria Restrepo

Thursday, 28 September 2017   

  Friday, 29 September 2017
 

  7.00 am     @  Robert, Sr. & Bessie
                         Dowling

Friday, 29 September 2017

6.00 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.15-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 30 September 2017

  5.00 pm     @  Joseph Deitz

Saturday, 30 September 2017

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall            M- McGrady Hall
P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/


500 Years Later

Conference Schedule

Friday, 20 October

6.00-6.30 pm - Vespers (St. Mary’s Catholic Church) 

6.30-7:00 pm - Registration (Gallivan Hall) 

7.00 pm - Welcome & Invocation by
Fr. Jay Scott Newman (Gallivan Hall)

7.15 pm - Talk 1 (Gallivan Hall)

8.30 pm - Talk 2 (Gallivan Hall) 

9.30 - 10.00 pm - Meet the Speakers (Gallivan Hall)

Saturday 21 October

8.00 - 8.30 am - Optional Mass (Church)

8.30 am - Coffee and Pastries (Pazdan Hall)

9.00 am - Talk 3 (Gallivan Hall)

10.15 am - Talk 4 (Gallivan Hall)

11.30 am - Talk 5 (Gallivan Hall) 

12.30 pm - Lunch (Pazdan Hall)

1.30 pm - Talk 6 (Gallivan Hall) 

2.45 pm - Moderated Roundtable (Gallivan Hall)

4.30 pm - Conference Close

http://www.evangelicalcatholicism.com


Parish News
Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Carol Pelicano who died 
recently. We extend our prayers and sympathy to her family and 
friends. 

Prayer For The Faithful Departed
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light 
shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Join us in Pazdan Hall after the
9.00 am Mass for doughnuts

24 September & 1 October

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC

Counseling services are available at St. Mary’s. Contact Dorothy 
Whalen at dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4122.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for all those 
who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, especially Ronald 
Labbe, Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, Michael Pinto, 
Joseph & Sandy Srp, Marie-Therese Isidore, Thomas Thomason, 
Carlton Carpenter, Jim Barber, Jordan A. Upham, John Hever, 
Alfred Smith, Mauren Lukovic, Christine Tancrell, Dcn. John 
& Irene Karandisevsky, Ted Karalekas, Lenore Cole, Celsea 
Patry, Mary Hunter Wylie Gibbs, Lee Heap, John Tyler, Hunter 
Conant, Florence Mooney, Jimmy Tierney, Louis Brouillard, 
Claude Trépanier, Sr Colombe Gobeil, Anna Deehan, Carly 
Burkhardt and Roland Gomes.

Collection for 23/24 September
Support of the Parish & Bishop’s Appeal

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Funeral Notices 

If you would like to receive notification when funerals 
are scheduled at St Mary’s, please email the parish 
office at churchoffice@stmarysgvl.org.

Bulletin Submissions 

Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to 
submit items for the e-bulletin. The deadline for items 
is 12 days prior to the bulletin date.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our 
parish family: Mr Adam Fisher, Mr & Mrs George 
Reedy, Mr & Mrs Joel Serpa and Mr & Mrs Jonathan 
Stewart.

Mass Intentions 

If you would like to schedule a Mass intention, contact Vickie 
Acosta at 864.271.8422 or vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org.

Friday Morning Bible Study Group

We meet each Friday at 10.00 am in the Msgr Gwynn 
room of Sacred Heart Hall. Our 16 week study of 1st 
Corinthians begins 6 October, and all are welcome 
to join the group. If you are interested, contact Sue 
Prevost at 288.6649 or sbkprevost@gmail.com.

St Mary’s Council of Catholic Women Retreat

All women of the parish are invited to join the members of the St. 
Mary’s CCW on Tuesday 26 September at 10.00 am in the Msgr. 
Gwynn Room, 1st floor, of Sacred Heart Hall. Steve Wood, host 
of the Faith & Family radio broadcasts, will present a talk entitled 
“What Every Catholic Needs to Know about Grace and Justification - A 
Special Talk in Light of the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation.” 

Please join us to pray the Rosary at 10.00 am. Steve will speak at 
10.30 am and will have a few books on hand for purchase. Lunch 
will follow.  We ask everyone to bring a lunch food to share and 
a little extra for the Nuns at the Monastery of St. Clare.  Cost of 
admission: Bring Your Bible!

Special Collection for Hurricane Irma

On the weekend of 14-15 October we will have a 
special 2nd collection to assist those afflicted by 
Hurricane  Irma.

mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:churchoffice@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:sbkprevost@gmail.com


  
Saint	Mary’s	Catholic	Church	

	 	 Basketball	Program		
	 	 2017/2018	
	
______________________________________________________________________________________	

AGE/DIVISIONS	
Instructional	Mites……..…..	K4-1st	Grade	Co-ed	
Mites……….……………...2nd	and	3rd	Grade	Co-ed	
Midgets	………….…4th	and	5th	Grade	Girls/Boys	
Juniors	……………..…….6th-	8th	Grade	Girls/Boys	

Seniors….……………….…	9th-12th	Grade	Girls/Boys	
Men’s	Adult	League………………..…….18	and	Over	
Women’s	Adult	League……………….…18	and	Over

	
______________________________________________________________________________________	

IMPORTANT	DATES	

October	2,	2017		Player	Registration	Deadline	
October	3,	2017	Participants	will	be	placed	on	selected	
teams	according	to	the	Athletic	Director	
October	16-20,	2017Coaches	will	make	contact	with	
players	about	team	selection	and	practice	times			
October	29,	2017		Week	of	first	practices	can	begin	
November	6,	2017	The	week	the	league	releases	game	
schedules	
	

November	13,	2017	Regular	season	begins	for	SENIORS	
November	2,	2017	Regular	season	begins	for	ADULTS	
November	18,	2017	Regular	season	begins	for	IMITES,	
MITES,	MIDGETS,	and	JUNIORS	
January	2,	2018	Second	half	of	season	begins	for	SENIORS	
January	4,	2018	Second	half	of	season	begins	for	ADULTS	
January	6,	2018	Second	half	of	season	begins	for	IMITES,	
MITES,	MIDGETS,	and	JUNIORS

______________________________________________________________________________________	
REGISTRATION	FEES	

• $	75.00	–	Per	player	
• $150.00	–	2	Players	in	the	family	
• $225.00	–3	Players	in	family	
• $	 50.00	 –	 Per	 player	 for	 Men’s	 and	 Women’s	 Leagues	 –Please	 contact	 Brett	 Myers	 at	

BMyers@southeasternproducts.com	for	Men’s	league		
	
$10.00	Late	Registration	(after	Oct	2.)	Submit	forms	first-	Cannot	guarantee	spot.	Once	the	player	is	placed	on	roster,	payment	will	
be	accepted.	
$50.00	 -Out	of	Parish	Fee	Per	Participant	
Parish	Information:	Due	to	the	rules	of	the	CLBBY,	if	a	participant	is	not	a	registered	active	member	of	St.	Mary’s	Catholic	Church	
of	Greenville,	then	the	participant	is	only	eligible	to	play	with	St.	Mary’s	if	the	participant’s	church	or	parish	does	not	have	a	church	
league	team	or	if	the	participant’s	church	or	parish	does	have	a	team	and	releases	the	participant	to	play	with	a	St.	Mary’s	team.	
There	will	be	a	$50.00	fee	for	each	participant	that	is	out	of	parish.	
______________________________________________________________________________________	

CHANGE	OF	LEAGUE	
St.	Mary’s	Church	will	be	participating	in	the	Church	League	Youth	Basketball	League	(CLBBY)	better	known	as	the	
Downtown	League.		We	are	very	excited	about	this	switch,	as	we	will	be	playing	all	our	neighboring	churches	in	the	
immediate	area	again.		They	have	a	website	that	will	host	all	the	schedules,	game	reports,	gym	addresses,	and	much	
more.		The	website	is	www.CLBBY.org

	
INTERESTED	IN	COACHING?	

If	you	are	interested	in	getting	involved	this	year	by	coaching	or	being	an	assistant	coach,	please	email		
Megan	Soulsby	at	Megan.Soulsby@stmarysgvl.org	

Player & Coach
registration forms

are available
on the parish website:

Church League Basketball Program

mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.clbby.org
mailto:bmyers@southeasternproducts.com
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/basketball-program/


Religious Education

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Classes meet on Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm.
Touching Safety Program: 4 October, 6-6.30 pm.

Sunday Mornings for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Class meets during the 9.00 am Mass
in the K-4 classroom of Sacred Heart Hall.

United Ministries WALK
Sunday 1 October at 2.00 pm at Fluor Field

Register online at United-Ministries.org Please note: 
make sure you “Join a Team” and select St. Mary’s 
Confirmation Class, so we receive credit for the 
donations & walkers. Please register each walker in 
your family and make sure you join our team each 
time. If you are unable to walk, you can support this 
worthy cause by sponsoring a walker. For additional 
questions call the RE Office at 864.679.4110 or e-mail 
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org.

Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who receive 
prayer requests by telephone and then pray for those requests. 
Please call the office at 271.8422, ext. 127. Information received 
will be kept confidential.

St. Mary’s Safe Environment

St. Mary’s is committed to ensuring that all programs are 
conducted in a safe environment. Prior to serving as a volunteer 
with children at the parish, all individuals must:

 - Watch Safe Haven training video and submit a Completion
   Certificate (required for both new & returning volunteers)
 - Complete Background Screening Forms
 - Read & Sign the Diocesan Code of Conduct
 - Read & Sign the Diocesan Abuse Policy
 - Complete the credit and/or driver screens (if  applicable)

If you have any questions, contact our
Safe Environment Coordinator

Lisa Watkins at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org.

First Communion Meeting with Parents

Fr. Newman will meet with parents who have 
children preparing for the Sacraments of Penance & 
Eucharist on Wednesday 11 October in Gallivan Hall 
at 6.30 pm. This meeting is mandatory.

Baptism Class

Prior to having a child baptized at St. Mary’s, you 
must have been registered in the parish for at least 
six months, attending Sunday Mass each week, using 
the stewardship envelopes, and participating in the 
life of the parish. Baptisms take place on Saturdays at 
6.15 pm after the 5.00 pm Mass. Attending a Baptism 
Preparation Class is required and may be attended 
prior to the birth of your child.

The next class is scheduled for Monday 2 October 
at 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-registration in 

the church office is required. 
For questions, contact T.J. 
Nielsen at 864.679.4114 or 
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

SAn Introduction to Catholicism

What is Catholicism?  

Is the Catholic Faith in the Bible?  

Did the Lord Jesus found the Catholic Church? 

Our course called An Introduction to Catholicism is designed to answer 

these and many other questions about the origins of Catholic 

Christianity and the shape of Christian faith and life within the Catholic 

Church.  

The classes meet on Wednesday evenings from 6.30 to 8.00 pm from 

Labor Day through Easter, and all are invited to come and discover what 

it means to be a disciple of the Lord Jesus in His holy Catholic Church.

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

Formed.org 

Online resources are available to every member of our parish 
through a new program called Formed. This website includes a 
variety of free resources, including books, movies, podcasts, etc. for 
people of all ages. Go to Formed.org. Register using our parish 
code: 8B7VRM to get access to the resources. If you have questions, 
please contact Timothy Nielsen at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
https://formed.org


St. Mary’s Catholic School

101 Hampton Avenue, Greenville, SC 29601     www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Virtue ExcellenceTradition

    SACS Accred i ted
    Nat iona l  B lue       
     R ibbon  Schoo l

Open House
6-10 November

Grade s  K3 -8

Call to schedule your school tour: 864.679.4117

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/


St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

St. Mary’s Ducks Volleyball
(Home matches in bold)

25 September     Spartanburg Prep        4.00 pm
26 September     Hampton Park              4.00 pm
28 September     St. Joseph                       4.00 pm    

Teacher Feature - Madame Delphine Fiden,
French Teacher & K5 Assistant

Where did you grow up? 
In France, East of Paris, where we make the “Brie” 
cheese!

What was your favorite subject in school?  
Geography

What are your favorite hobbies?  Cooking, knitting and sewing

What do you like most about St. Mary’s? 
Everyone is so welcoming.

St. Mary’s 101 - 
Walking into the Church: Holy Water

Holy water is a sacramental. Sacramentals “prepare us to receive 
grace and dispose us to cooperate 
with it” (Catechism of the Catholic 
Church paragraph 1670). Grace helps 
us be more like Jesus. When you enter 
a Catholic church, there is a bowl of 
holy water near the door. A believer 
dips his/her finger in the holy water, 
and traces the sign of the cross on 
his/her forehead, heart, and each 
shoulder. This act is a reminder of our 
baptism through which we were born 
to new life, freed from sin, and made 
part of God’s family.

Many Catholics were baptized in infancy, and this simple act is a 
reaffirmation of the promises that our parents and godparents made 
on our behalf. If you do not already know it, look up the date of your 
baptism and those of your family this week. Mark it on your calendar 
and be sure to celebrate it when it comes around.

Sign up for AmazonSmile,
and Amazon will automatically 

donate money to St. Mary’s School.

Sign into your Amazon account, and select St. 
Mary’s Catholic School as your organization of 
choice. Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase 
price of eligible products. you use the same 
account on Amazon.com and AmazonSmile.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/57-0426237

Encourage your friends and family to help SMS 
by signing up for AmazonSmile!

mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
https://www.facebook.com/smsgreenville/
https://www.instagram.com/smsducks/?hl=en
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/57-0426237


PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would like 
to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just visit for the 
day, please come to the St. Mary Magdalene parish office 
Monday - Friday, 9.00 am - 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

Come Rest with the Lord in the Most Holy Sacrament. 
Contact Lisa Buss at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or 
call 864.508.7123. Choose an hour of your convenience or 
consider one of our URGENT NEEDS (*) or one needing 
a prayer partner:

Sunday    8 am & 4 pm	     Thursday   9 pm
Tuesday   11 am		     Saturday  12 am, 11 am & 9 pm

Mothering with Grace Conference
Saturday 4 November from 8:00 am–4.00 pm

St. Ann Catholic Church, Charlotte

The Keynote speaker will be Sonja Corbitt. Tickets are $40, 
and are nonrefundable; includes lunch. Experience renewal 
in your vocation through inspiring talks, fellowship, prayer, 
Benediction, and Holy Mass. Infants are welcome, although 
childcare will not be available. For more information, visit 
MotheringWithGrace.org/conference/

Extraordinary Form of the Mass Workshop
Prince of Peace, Taylors

Spark an understanding and love of the Extraordinary Form 
of Mass by attending all or part of this 5-week workshop 
on Sundays at 10am starting 24 September in the Parish 
Activity Center (PAC) on the campus of Prince of Peace 
(1209 Brushy Creek Road, Taylors). Questions? Call Paul 
Pizzuti at 843.616.1766.

24 September - Why Latin? with Fr. Jason Barone of the 
Diocese of Charlotte

1 October - The Mass & the Missal with Fr. Richard Tomlinson

8 October - Sacred Music with Fr. Christopher Smith

15 October - The Beauty of the EF Mass with Joseph Pearce

22 October - Sacred Art & Architecture, What Changed with 
Vatican II with Jacob Wolfe

40 Days for Life

Kickoff Rally: Saturday 30 September, 9:30–10:30 am, 
Greenville Women’s Clinic, 1142 Grove Rd. Parking is at 
the empty shops across the street from Piedmont Women’s 
Center and at Grove Road Baptist Church. Call Ingrid 
329.0044. To find out more and sign up to help please visit 
40DaysForLife.com/greenville.

Life Chain: Sunday 1 October,  2.30–3.30 pm, Woodruff 
Road, Greenville. Please join others across the country for 
this peaceful, prayerful, public witness for the sanctity of 
human life. Call Valerie at 297.8838 for signs and to find 
out where your church is assigned on the route.

Candlelight Vigil with Mass: Friday 13 October, 
5.45 pm, at Our Lady of the Rosary, followed at 7.00 pm 
with participation in the Public Square Rosary Crusade at 
Greenville Women’s Clinic to honor Our Lady of Fatima. 
We will pray the rosary in different languages and offer songs 
and other prayers in preparation for Our Lady’s triumph.

New Eastern/Byzantine Catholic Mission

On Sunday 1 October at 5.00 pm a Divine Liturgy (Mass) 
in the Byzantine Rite will be celebrated at Transfiguration 
Church, 306 North Pines Road, Blythewood. Fr. Joseph 
Matlak, administrator of St. Basil the Great Mission 
in Charlotte, NC, will celebrate the liturgy. Join us for 
prayer and fellowship afterwards! For more information, 
visit the mission website at colabyzcatholic.weebly.com, 
Facebook: Eastern Catholic Mission of Columbia, or email 
colabyzantinecatholic@gmail.com.

5th Marian Eucharistic Conference
4-5 November at the Hilton Hotel, Greenville

General admission is $75, youth is $40, and it includes a 
buffet lunch on Saturday and Sunday. For more information, 
visit MEConferenceSC.net.

Native American Catholics’
Heritage Celebration

Saturday 21 October at Our Lady of the Rosary-Greenville 
from 12.00 noon-3.00 pm. The event will begin with 
12 noon Mass followed by a luncheon and program. The 
Most Rev. Robert Guglielmone, Bishop of Charleston, 
will celebrate the Mass and speak at the luncheon. Invited 
guest Rev. Michael Carson, Assistant Director for Native 
American Affairs for the USCCB will serve as homilist and 
speaker. For more information and registration, contact 
the Office of Ethnic Ministries at 864.331.2627 or email 
rmcnamara@catholic-doc.org. Register online by 15 October 
at NativeAmericanCatholicsHeritage2017.eventbrite.com.

mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/greenville/
rmcnamara@catholic-doc.org
http://www.NativeAmericanCatholicsHeritage2017.eventbrite.com
http://www.meconferencesc.net
mailto:colabyzantinecatholic@gmail.com
http://colabyzcatholic.weebly.com
https://www.facebook.com/colabyzcatholic/
http://www.motheringwithgrace.org/conference/


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

Father Jonathan Duncan
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4121

Father Bartholomew Leon	
Administrator of St. Rafka Church
bartleon@gmail.com
864.469.9119

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
305.216.6010

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105

Deacon John Heuser
On leave from St. Mary’s
while working in Greece

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon Alex Garvey
alex_garvey@bshsi.org
864.255.1096
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